
We promised to give all schools access to the materials that were available at 
the leadership team briefings on 5th and 6th September 2011. 
  
As well as the presentations from all the workshops you will also find related 
reports and other documents, including the Tickell and Bew Reviews and the 
SEN green paper, among many others. 
 
This is the link for the Website, A Call to All Schools. Please log into your 
nsix account first before accessing the site. 
 
goo.gl/OH683  
 
To access the website for A Call to All Schools, you must have your nsix 
username and password. If you do not know these details please contact ICT 
Shared Services on 0845 303 3003 and they can provide you with the details 
 
 

https://www.google.com/a/nsix.org.uk/ServiceLogin2?continue=https%3A%2F%2Fsites.google.com%2Fa%2Fnsix.org.uk%2Fa-call-to-all-schools%2F&followup=https%3A%2F%2Fsites.google.com%2Fa%2Fnsix.org.uk%2Fa-call-to-all-schools%2F&service=jotspot&passive=true

